
 
 

 

 

 
August 14, 2025 

 

HOLIDAY NOTICE   
 
 
Dear Students, Teachers and Staff Members,  
 

It is hereby informed that the College and its office shall remain 

closed on Friday, August 15, 2025 of Independence Day & 

Saturday, August 16, 2025 on account of Dahi Handi (Gopalkala).  

 

Wishing you all “INDEPENDENCE DAY & DAHI HANDI  
(GOPALKALA)” in advance. 

 

 

                                            
 

By Order  
Sd- 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


